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Volunteers:  101 CLUB:





This has been running since Easter 2007 and was first introduced to help with covering extra household (Presbytery) costs.  From the total, a single prize of £100 a month is paid to the person with the winning number, drawn out of a hat.  Each number costs £5.00 a month.





In the six years, £8,400 has been paid in prize money and the Church has received £19,170 from the Club.  





Although titled '101 Club', membership numbers are not limited, and we always welcome new participants. So if you’d like to join us, I can be found in the Parish Hall after all Sunday Masses on the last weekend of the month to collect subscriptions and to help with enquiries, so do come along and find out more, or ring me on 07709 770207. 





Our winning number this month is 22.                                                                    Ann de Rijk


_____________________








NEW PARISH COORDINATOR:  Louise Lambert started recently as our new Office Coordinator. As you will appreciate, this role is critical to the smooth running of parish activities and we welcome her warmly. The days when Louise will be in the office are Mondays and Thursdays from 10.00am - 2.00pm, and she will work from home on one day per week.   Louise will handle hall bookings, Mass intentions and other parish communications. She will act as the communication lynchpin for the parish and can be contacted on � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@stmarysloughborough.org.uk" �office@stmarysloughborough.org.uk�..  Louise lives in Rearsby and will need to get to know people, especially ministry and group representatives. If you meet her please introduce yourself and let her know what you are involved in. 





FR. COLIN PATEY has been appointed the P.P. to Ashby and Measham, effective from the 1st week in Advent and we look forward to welcoming Fr. David Cain, the new P.P., to St. Wilfrid’s in Coalville.  Happily, Fr. Colin will continue as Dean, and we wish both priests every success in their new parishes.





MEDJUGORJE 2014 A parish pilgrimage will be going from East Midlands to Medjugorje on 28 May 2014 for one week. The cost is £499 for 7 nights HB.  SPECIAL OFFER: A £100 discount is available for places booked and paid in full by 6 December 2013. Arranged by St Anne's Church, Radcliffe on Trent, places are still available and we are invited to join them. For more information or a booking form, please telephone 


Fr Anthony Franey on 0115 933 2738 or Aileen Birch on 0115 933 3225. 





MARKING THE END OF THE YEAR OF FAITH: At 7pm on Thursday 21st November, at St Thomas More parish in Leicester, Fr Simon Gillespie will help to bring our Year of Faith to a conclusion by examining the Church here on Earth and its relationship to that place towards which our faith leads us: the Church in Heaven.  As we consider our pilgrimage journey in faith we recognise more and more that it is a foretaste of what is to come, and as we profess each week in the Creed that ‘I believe in the Communion of Saints’ we can pause to reflect a little more about where our faith is leading us.  There will be no charge for this event, and light refreshments will be included.  If you would like to attend, please contact Will Holland on 07811 353248.


 


SATURDAY 9th NOVEMBER:  All by prior arrangement with Fr. Philip


Baptism Classes:  10.00am in the Hall


First Holy Communion Classes:  4.00pm - 5.00pm in the Hall, 2nd of 5 classes.
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Served by the Rosminians:


Fr Philip Sainter, Fr Charles Sormany, Fr Simon Giles
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Newsletter for Sunday, 3rd November 2013








31st Week of Ordinary Time - Psalter Week 3











WORLD MISSION SUNDAY

















A MASS OF REMEMBRANCE


For those who have died during the past twelve months





On Saturday evening 2nd November, many of those who have been bereaved during the past twelve months will be gathering in prayer for a very special Mass of Remembrance. It is in the act of remembering our loved-ones that they become present to us in a special way.  As we celebrate this Mass, let us pray for our deceased brothers and sisters that they may live with God eternally.  As we do so, we take comfort in the words of a Preface which says:





In Jesus, who rose from the dead, our hope of resurrection dawned.  


The sadness of death gives way to the bright promise of immortality.  


Lord, for your faithful people life is changed, not ended.  


When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death, 


we gain an everlasting place in heaven.





For this we thank you, Lord.





********





SUNDAY THIRTY-FIRST IN ORDINARY TIME (C)





We often hear people say, ‘God accepts us as the people we are’ …. But could there be more to it than just that?  As we meditate on today’s Gospel reading, the example of (sinful) Zacchaeus might spur us on to some life-


changing decisions!


























MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS 2nd - 9th November 2013 


�
�
Sat                   All Souls Day – Commemoration of all the Faithful Departed�
�
�
   2nd�
  9.15am�
Giuseppina di Cosmo 


Followed by Blessing of Graves at St. Mary’s


then at Cemetery�
�
�
�
  3.00pm�
Rosary at Cemetery�
�
�
�
  5.30 – 6pm�
Sacrament of Reconciliation + on request�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
Annual Mass for the Deceased of the Parish


Stanislavo and Concetta Sparano RIP�
�
Sun�
   3rd   �
  9.00am�
James O’Rourke�
�
�
�
10.30-11am�
Sacrament of Reconciliation + on request�
�
�
�
11.00am�
Deceased of Giorgio family�
�
�
�
12.45pm�
Polish Mass�
�
�
�
  4.00pm�
Italian Mass�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
Eucharistic Adoration�
�
Mon�
   4th             �
  9.15am  �
All Parishioners�
  9.15am�
�
Tues�
   5th          �
  9.15am�
Tony Russell RIP�
�
�
Wed�
   6th�
  9.15am�
Tony Russell RIP�
�
�
Thurs�
   7th�
  9.15am�
Clara Cochrane RIP�
�
Fri�
   8th�
  6.00pm�
McEnery family intention�
�
�
�
12.30pm�
Funeral of June Ross at Crematorium�
�
Sat�
   The  Dedication of the Lateran Basilica  �
�
�
   9th�
  9.15am�
 Umberto Fabbricatore RIP�
�
�
�
  2.00pm�
Wedding of Emma Woolsey & Benjamin Hainsworth�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
Domenico Petti RIP�
�
                               


                                         WHAT’S ON AT ST. MARY’S


�
�
Tues�
   5th�
  7.30pm�
Scripture & Tradition in the Library�
�
�
�
  7.30pm�
Visiting Group in Front Room�
�
Wed�
   6th�
  6.30-8.30pm�
Scouts in the Church Hall�
�
Thurs�
   7th�
  7.00pm�
St Mary’s Singers in the Hall�
�
Sat	           9th             7.30pm	            KSC Quiz, Wine & Cheese evening in the Hall





PLEASE PRAY FOR those who are sick:  Margaret Stanford, Peter Darlaston, David Allen, David Nevin, Freddy Hess, Ruby Campbell, Gerry O’Rourke, Stan Trojan, David Hart, Mark, Jane Moss, Ellen Wakefield, Cluchreur Caror, Marie Ward, Michael Smith, Stephanie Offiler, Andrew Clark, Pat Donnelly, Louise Raven, Valerie, Holly Jones, Chris, Rosinah, David Shaw, Anne Wade, Gervais Duffy, Dave Cudvil, Lena Borisevic, David Smith, Pat Kidger, Anne Checketts, Ross Allen and Sr. Mary Angela.





those who have recently died – may they rest in peace:  Gisela Rodgers and June Ross





those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  Joseph Allan, Mary Hudson, Elena Keetley, Margaret Cramp, Margarette Szczur, Marion Utley, Ron Lucas, Antoni Juszkiewicz, Patricia Wilkinson, Dirk Van Der Mlyden and Margaret Veals.


_______________________________________________





Collections:  Thank you for your generous donations which raised the following amounts: 


CAFOD £136.15; World Mission Sunday £217.89; Visiting Comboni Sisters £673.26; Home Mission Sunday £214.00; Syria Collection £649.28; Carpenters’ Arms £182.40; and last week's collection of £1,261 of which £764 was gift aided.





Retiring Collection 2/3 November:  This will be for the Rosminian Sick & Retired Fund 








ROSMINI CENTRE:  Saturday 9th November Foundations of our Beliefs  "Original Sin" presented by Brian Davies.  10.30 for 11.00, shared lunch.  Please register 01509 813078 or log on to � HYPERLINK "mailto:rosminicentreinfo@gmail.com" �rosminicentreinfo@gmail.com�.





PARISH CHRISTMAS FAIR: will be held on Saturday 30th November from 10.00am – 3.00pm.  The UCM requests any unwanted gifts, wine bottles (full or empty), prizes for tombola, hoop-la or raffle, craft items, jewellery, cakes & fair-trade items for the stalls. 





AUTUMN WALK on 10th November: The idea is to have a walk around the countryside with an opportunity to socialise. Children and pets especially welcome.  There will be a pick up from Saint Mary's church if anyone needs a lift, and we will meet at the Outwoods main car park off Woodhouse Lane, and start the walk at 1 pm.  For those using a satnav, the postcode is LE11 3YG.  For more information or to coordinate a lift please contact Delia on 07402003344 or email her on delia@vitiello.net





CHRISTMAS SHOE BOXES for Operation Christmas Child - a reminder that these need to be brought into the parish this weekend, 2nd & 3rd November.  Volunteers to help with the loading and delivery of the boxes on Friday 8th November would be welcome.  Please contact Sue Davies for more information on � HYPERLINK "mailto:sesd@ntlworld.com" �sesd@ntlworld.com� or phone 01509 558537 / 07977523257.





NEEDED URGENTLY by Exaireo - 2 beds, cooker, washing machine. They probably need everything else too but the ones mentioned are urgent!! Please contact Dettie on � HYPERLINK "mailto:dettie@exaireo.org" \o "dettie@exaireo.org" �dettie@exaireo.org� or phone 01509 266422 / 07808502431.





ASCRIBED MEMBERS’ MEETING: at the Convent, 5th November at 7.30pm.





NATURAL FAMILY PLANNING will be taught in a course of three monthly sessions by the Couple to Couple League beginning on the 15 November at 7pm in Beeston. The method taught, the Sympto-Thermal Method, is in full accord with Catholic teaching, and the method is healthy, as effective as artificial alternatives, and builds strong marriages. Please contact David & Louise Aldred (0115 877 8310) or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:nottingham@cclgb.org.uk" �nottingham@cclgb.org.uk�) for information or to register (by 5 November).





PARISH VOICE MAGAZINE - Winter Issue - Issue 19 of the parish magazine is now being prepared.  The magazine relies heavily on articles from parishioners on any subject of interest.  We would be grateful for items, ideas, comments, photos, recipes etc (from any age group).  Please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@stmarysloughborough.org.uk" �office@stmarysloughborough.org.uk� with subject 'Parish Voice' or deliver in an envelope marked 'Parish Voice' to the Parish Office.


 Deadline for items: November 16/17th





PPC MEETING - Tuesday, 12 November at 7.30pm. If you have any agenda items please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:ppcchair@stmarysloughborough.org.uk" �ppcchair@stmarysloughborough.org.uk�.





FAIRTRADE CHRISTMAS FAYRE - Town hall - Saturday 9 November. Support ethical trading and local craftspeople and producers. See the Echo for more details.





QUIZ The next Knights of St Columba's quiz is at 7.30pm on Saturday 9th November 2013.  The venue is, as usual, St Mary's Church Hall, and the price will be £6 (£3 for students), to include a wine and cheese supper.  Teams can be formed on the night, so don't worry about coming on your own or as a couple.  If you would like to come, please contact Will Holland on 07811 353248; this helps with the catering.





NEW ROTAS are available at the back of the church.

















